Kelly Park School FAQs

Welcome to Kelly Park School! Here are the answers to some of our most frequently asked questions.

What information is available on the school website?
On our school website, https://kellyparkk8.ocps.net/, you can find a plethora of information! On the main

page, you can view current events, look over the calendar, and read the Principal’'s Message. Under the
various tabs at the top, you can find the OCPS Athletic Form, the school supply list, and our school hours.
The tabs also have links to general information provided by OCPS. We add new information to the website
frequently. Check it out!

What are the school hours?
School starts at 8:45 am. We release at 3:00 pm each day, with the exception of Wednesday. On
Wednesdays, we release af 2:00 pm.

Where can I find a supply list?
You can find the Kelly Park supply list under the School Information tab on our website.

Do the students at Kelly Park School need uniforms?
We are not a uniform school. You are welcome to send your child to school in uniforms if you choose to do
so.

When is Meet the Teacher?

Meet the Teacher is on Monday, August 7th from 5:00-6:30 pm for our Middle Schoolers. Our Elementary
Meet the Teacher is on Tuesday, August 8th. Kindergarten-2nd grade is from 3:30-5:00 pm, and Third-Fifth
grade is from 4:30-6:00 pm. A flyer with more information has been posted on our Twitter and Facebook
pages. We hope to see you there!

When is device pick-up?
Middle School students will be able to pick up devices in early August. More details will be coming soon.
Elementary students will have devices checked out to them after the start of school.
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